
Transfer of Standard Chartered Retail Banking to EastWest Bank 
effective 25 November 2016 

 
Transfer of the retail banking business of Standard Chartered Bank Philippines to 

EastWest Bank was completed at end of day on 25 November 2016. 

 

For clients with investments and/or Trust placements who have not provided their 

disposition or submitted the complete document requirements to allow the transfer of 

their investment, placement, or settlement accounts, please get in touch with SCB 

Trust Department at 878-2959. 

 

Should you have any other concerns regarding your account transferred to EastWest 

Bank, please contact their Customer Service 24-Hour Hotline at 888-1700, or their 

Domestic Toll-Free Hotline at 1-800-1888--8600.  


